
Sheshequin-Ulster Community Center                                                                            

DRAFT Board Meeting Minutes – March 25, 2016                                                           

7:00 p.m. at the Rec Center, Ulster, PA 

ATTENDING:  Paul Bennett, Chris Kinner, Leigh Trasco,  Liz Chilson and  Brian 

Moyer.  Absent:  Michelle Harnish, Kim Babcock, Tim Brown and  Shannon 

Searfoss.                                              

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Paul Bennett, President.   

 

OLD BUSINESS:                                                                                                                                   

Kinner/Chilson motion passed to approve  the 4/28/16 Board Meeting minutes. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:                                                                                                           

Bennett/Moyer motion passed to attempt to have a concert in the park at Totem 

Park on July 20th, 7:00 p.m.     Discussion:  This is not firm and set in stone.  Paul 

will be in touch with this year’s Rec Idol winners to see if they are available and 

willing to participate. 

Kinner/Chilson motion passed to purchase a partition for the boys’ bathroom in 

an amount not to exceed $150.   Discussion:  This is to provide privacy around the 

urinal area. 

Bennett/Chilson motion passed to hold a brainstorming meeting with the older- 

aged kids (12 and up) to discuss ideas of what activities they’d like to see happen 

at the Rec Center.  

 

 

 

 



Discussions:  

 TOPS will be holding a banquet for Bradford/Sullivan/Wyoming counties at the 

Rec Center on 9/24.  The rental will be for six hours at the standard nonprofit rate 

of $20 per hour. 

The idea of a mass mailing seeking donations and informing the public about the 

Rec Center and its activities was discussed.  Paul has been and will continue 

checking into costs with the USPS. 

Chris indicated a need for new skate insoles and shoelaces.  He will bring 

estimates to a later meeting. 

We (Leigh and/or Paul) will be in contact with the Zumba girls to make sure they 

hold their required fundraiser for the 2016 year. 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  June 22nd, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rec Center.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.                                                                                                 

Minutes submitted by:     ____Leigh Trasco__ 


